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  Welcome back to Term 2 for 2025.  It already has been a busy first week back.  Thank you 
to all our families that came along to our ANZAC Day Ceremony and to those families who 
attended and represented Gladstone West State School at the Dawn Service on Friday.  I 
would like to officially welcome our new Deputy Principals Corinne Wright and Keegan 
Fysh to Gladstone West. 
 
I have been teaching across the state since 2000. My first school was on the Gold Coast, 
since then I have taught PE, classroom teaching, Reading intervention and Student 
wellbeing at schools in both QLD and the NT. I moved back to Gladstone after growing up 
here in 2006 teaching at Gladstone South, before becoming a Deputy Principal at Clinton 
in 2021. 
 
I have two children who are heavily involved in sport in Gladstone and am passionate about 
swimming and netball. I very much look forward to working with our students and families 
at Gladstone West State School. My door is always open for a chat. 
 

Mrs Corinne Wright 
 
I am so excited to become a part of the GWSS team! I have worked in education across 3 
regions and have enjoyed working with students from many schools and communities. I 
come from a family that loves footy and can't wait to watch our favourite team (South 
Sydney) play every week.  
 
I have a passion for learning and love seeing students grow in their understanding of 
literacy and numeracy as they progress through their primary years. I have visited most 
classes at GWSS already and have to say, students have made me feel so welcome with 
their smiles and many hellos. 
 
I hope to also meet many parents and community members over the coming weeks.  
 
GWSS is a wonderful school, and I feel very fortunate to have joined such a fantastic school 
and community. 
 

Mrs Keegan Fysh 
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TERM 2 
5 May May Day Public 

Holiday 
7-9 May Mother’s Day Stall 
7-8 May Prep – Pet Pals visit 
16 May U8’s Day 
26-30 May Book Fair – Library 
5&6 June Senior Sports Day 
13 June Junior Sports Day 
27 June Last Day of Term 2 
 
TERM 3 
14 July First Day of Term 3 
15&16 July School Photos  
 
 
 

Dates to Remember 

 

 

 
PHONE:  4979 7333 

 
OFFICE HOURS: 

8:00am – 3:30pm 
 

EMAIL:  
principal@gladstonewestss.eq.edu.au 

 

DENTAL CLINIC: 49206372 

 

SCHOOLWATCH: 13 17 88 

 

STUDENT ABSENCE LINE: 
4979 7366 

 

School Details 

West Weekly 

Yours in education  

Damien Hoare 

Principal 
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Gladstone West State School is a uniform school.  Our dress code is linked to the Student Code of Conduct by agreement of 
the Gladstone West State School P & C Association.  The daily wearing of a school uniform is compulsory at Gladstone West 
State School.  
Of late I am noticing socks that do not align with our uniform policy. I am seeing students wearing long sock in colours of pink 
and bright blue with things hanging off them, like animal ears, feathers etc. Our uniform policy states white, black or grey 
socks. 
Reminder also with winter arriving next term is the uniform policy, regarding jumpers. The colour is royal blue or blue. Any 
student wearing anything other than this will be asked to remove their jumper. 
 

• Royal blue jacket with school logo embroidered on left chest. 

• For winter, royal blue cardigans, pullovers, track pants, tights or leggings may also be worn. 
 

To avoid interruptions to other student’s learning, the process for collecting your child to leave school early for an 
appointment or any other reason is as follows: 

• Email your child’s class teacher and earlyleave@gladstonewestss.eq.edu.au  indicating what time they will need to 
leave the classroom and the reason for leaving early  

• student go to the office at the time on the email and waits for parent 
students cannot be collected during lunch breaks as they are out and about in the school grounds.  All classrooms are locked 
so they cannot collect their bag.  

• please refrain from collecting your child between 11.00am to 12.00pm and 1.30pm to 2.00pm unless it is an 
emergency  

 

Please let your student know before school how they will be getting home that afternoon.  If arrangements change during 
the day, please call the school office on 49797333 before 1pm as we cannot guarantee messages being delivered after this 
time. 
 
 

If you haven’t already done so, please 
complete the consent form on QParents so 
your child’s class teacher can assign decodable 
readers for home reading.  Little Learners Love 
Literacy Online is part of the literacy program 
that we are using in all P-2 classrooms.  If you 
need help with QParents, contact the office for 
further assistance.   
 
Thank you to those parents who have 
completed the consent form – your login 
details will be sent home soon.  If you have not 
yet downloaded the QParents please check in 
with the Admin office for any help.  
 

mailto:earlyleave@gladstonewestss.eq.edu.au
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This week in Possum’s Playgroup 
we did some Mother’s Day hand 
prints. The kids enjoyed using 
the scooter up and down the 
concrete. We all had morning 
tea on the grass before going out 
to the playground for a play. 
Next Monday is a Public holiday 
so we will see everyone on 
Monday 12th May.  
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6B commemorated ANZAC Day by making a wreath to lay at the ANZAC Day parade. 
We also completed an ANZAC Day artwork that will be displayed in our classroom to 
remind us of the sacrifice made by all Australians who have served to protect our 
country. Lest We Forget. 
 

Last week, we commemorated ANZAC Day. We spoke about what ANZAC Day means to 
people. We made a wreath for our school ceremony and made some 3D poppies to take 
home and share with our families. 
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